Bad Luck---/t Rained on Oup Parade...

Let’s Celebrate Program

What We Will Do to Celebrate the Centennial of the 79th Amendment

A result of the current health crisis in the world is that we have delayed or canceled many of
the celebrations planned for the 100th anniversary of women winning the right to vote. It is
our fervent wish that the coronavirus pandemic we are living through will have passed by Au-
gust 26th, 2020, and we will celebrate as we had planned.

Meanwhile, we will have our observance and celebration of this historic political event in a
way that is highly visible, requires little or no expense, and will make the Let’'s Celebrate pro-
gram available to all.

Our proposal is simple: The colors of the suffragists’ movement were purple, gold, and white.
On Women'’s Equality Day, August 26th, 2020, a band of ribbons of all, some, or even one of
these colors wrapped around your mailbox, tacked to your front door, or even a nearby tree
will give notice that we are celebrating the 100-year anniversary of the 19th Amendment.

Even if life has returned to normal and there are celebrations and parades this year in your
area, a personal colorful statement of this momentous event will be publicly recognized as a
highly visible decoration.

We ask for the assistance of all women’s organizations in passing this Let’s Celebrate pro-
gram on to your members utilizing your email, website, social media, and newsletter capabili-
ty. Send us a photo if you like and we will post it for others to see (let us know if you would
like a credit or reciprocal link).

Questions or suggestions? Please contact National Organization for Women (NOW), Sonoma
County, CA Chapter at: info@nowsonoma.org
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